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QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Martin will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
‘Could the Administration confirm that consistent with social media advertisements by the development’s residential 
sale agent, urging investors to quickly make decisions about purchasing apartments, construction of the 
development the City of Adelaide contracted Commercial and General to complete will begin next month or is it 
possible construction will begin at a later date?’ 
 
The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 


